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Tool & Die Maker Roger Rasmussen will retire September 23rd  after nearly twenty five years of service. Raised by his parents, Ronnie 
and Joberta Rasmussen, Roger graduated from Central Montcalm High School. After gaining around ten years of previous experience 
in CNC machining, he accepted an apprenticeship with Greenville Tool & Die on November 24, 1997. Roger attended Montcalm 
Community College and earned Journeyman certification from the US Department of Labor as a Tool & Die Maker just two years later. 
Roger’s son Weston has a daughter due to be born next month. She will be Roger’s first grandchild.  Roger enjoys hunting, fishing, 
mountain bikes, and dirt bikes. In his retirement he looks forward to a lot more hunting both in and out of the state, with a trip to Ohio 
already in the works. Roger had considered postponing his leave until after his 25th year anniversary but says, “It’s almost hunting 
season.” He does anticipate some part time work in his future, as he can’t stay idle long. Roger says it is his coworkers that he will miss 
most. It has certainly been a pleasure to work with Roger. We wish him many years of good health and happiness in his retirement.  

Tool & Diemaker Josh Johnson 
married the former Ashley 
Hammond on August 27th . 
Best wishes to the newlyweds 
for a long and happy  
life together.  
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9/1…….…Joel Palmer   
9/3…….…Larry Ruthruff    
9/5….……Mandy Christian 
9/5……….Jack Hansing 
9/9.….……Ted Bush 
9/9…………Michael Parker 
9/13……...Gaven Tift 
9/16………Drew Nielsen 
9/16………Jeremy Payne 
9/17………Derrick Baker 
9/17………Matt Edwards 
9/20………Ted Grant 
9/21………Tony Bannen 
9/21………Trevin Waldron 
9/22………Hunter Wing 
9/23………Roger Rasmussen 
9/23………Matt Greenhoe 
9/24………Caleb Green 
9/26………Justin Ross 
9/28………Zach Winters 
9/29………AJ Selleck 
9/30………Ted Murray 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 
2:15 pm to 5:15 pm 

GTD employees/retirees, your spouse, 
and your children are eligible for onsite 
flu shots. Please contact Rich Ring in 
Human Resources for more information 
or to schedule an appointment. 

Kaden Walker DJ Shinabarger 

Keigan Johnson Hunter Jones Lance Durnell 

Tamara Stewart 

Many life-saving medical treatments 
involve blood transfusions that would not 
be possible without a safe and reliable 
blood supply. Every pint of blood donated 
has the potential to benefit three different 
people. The American Red Cross blood 
drive hosted at Greenville Tool & Die in 
August yielded 35 individual donations. 
Thank you to all of the donors. These 
employees reached milestones in the 
amount they have donated: 
Eric Mills – 1 gallon 
James Mankel – 1 gallon 

Wednesday, October 19, 2022 
12:00-5:45pm 

The next blood drive hosted at 
Greenville Tool & Die will be on: 


